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Draft letter to delegates 

To go out to those who have already replied on their own lists 
and not in conformity with our requested divisions: 

14 December 1991 

Dear Delegate 

Thank you for your list of delegates. 

We would be most grateful if you could re-send your lists on the 
form supplied by us attached the fax sent to you on Wednesday 13 
December. A further copy is attached hereto for your 
convenience. When you have completed the lists, kindly fax them 
back to us as a matter of urgency. 

We thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely 

M Morobe 

  

 


